August 30, 2011 Board Meeting Sleep Inn
All board members were present as well as several guests.  The meeting was called to order at 7:06 pm.
The minutes from the August 23, 2011 meeting were reviewed and corrected.  Minutes approved.
Discussion held on last weekend’s races.
Discussion held on getting the track ready for racing on Sunday.
Motor Magic events were discussed.  Motion approved for no entry fee to be charged for Motor Magic.  Purses for Motor Magic also discussed.
Transponder system was discussed.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussion held on the possibility of getting new lighting for the track.
Next meeting will be September 13, 2011.  Meeting adjourned at 9:07 pm.
